[image: image1.wmf]
For Immediate Release






Contact: Paula Smith











(513) 946-7808
HEALTH DEPARTMENTS IN HAMILTON COUNTY 
HOST PANDEMIC INFLUENZA CONFERENCE
Conference focus is sustaining communities, organizations and businesses during a pandemic

HAMILTON COUNTY, Ohio (6/26/06) – Worldwide experts have determined that it’s not a matter of if but when an influenza pandemic will happen and estimates indicate that as much as 40 percent of the national workforce would be affected.  Health Departments in Hamilton County will host the 2006 Pandemic Influenza Preparedness Conference to help area businesses, community and faith-based organizations, schools, governments and special needs organizations develop a plan for sustaining their essential services during a pandemic.

The conference will be held from 8:30 a.m. – 2:30 p.m., Tuesday, July 11, at Walnut Hills High School. The focus of the conference will be to help these groups better understand how an influenza pandemic will affect their organization, their employees and their bottom line. 
“Though we don’t know when or where an influenza pandemic will first strike, preparing now will help ensure that our community is able to sustain itself during this worldwide health emergency,” said Tim Ingram, health commissioner, Hamilton County.  
The 2006 Pandemic Influenza Preparedness Conference is free and will provide a foundation to help area businesses and organizations prepare for an influenza pandemic and help ensure the sustainability of the Greater Cincinnati community. The objectives of the conference include:
· Provide information about pandemic influenza planning at the local, state and national level

· Provide a foundation and toolkit to help organizations and employees prepare for a pandemic 

· Provide local resources to assist organizations in their planning efforts

Representatives from local, state and national public health agencies, including Dr. Nick Baird, director of the Ohio Department of Health, will be on hand to discuss how public health agencies are preparing, as well as the role individuals, business owners and community leaders will be expected to play during a pandemic.  Breakout sessions will address the unique planning needs of each organization and will provide a toolkit to create individual continuity plans.

“The 2006 Pandemic Influenza Preparedness Conference will help organizations at every level of our society better understand what they can be doing now to protect their infrastructure and their employees during a pandemic,” said Dr. Noble Maseru, health commissioner, City of Cincinnati. 
For more information or to register for the conference, please call (513) 946-7812 or visit www.hamiltoncountyhealth.org.  The deadline to register for this free conference is July 5.
Presented by the Cincinnati Health Department, City of Sharonville Health Department, City of Springdale Health Department, Hamilton County General Health District, and Norwood Health Department.
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